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Chair Fahey and committee members, 

 

Please vote NO on HB3593.  

I see nothing but confusion for voters and more potential for election errors. 

Having the same name on a ballot multiple times could very well confuse voters who 

don't follow how the process works and there is the potential for multiple boxes to be 

checked for the same candidate. 

I don't believe any benefits from the post-election data analysis would be worth the 

potential chaos created by this new way of balloting. 

This data could be acquired by polling and should not burden the elections officials. 

Please do not move this bill forward. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Traci Hensley 

Canby 


